
CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES
The bog work is complete. The areas have been cleaned up and the contractor is using space for their
equipment and materials.

Excavation of Mexeye Loop started this week. The contractor has saw cut and removed the asphalt and
new utility lines have been installed crossing the roadway. These utilities will feed future growth in the
bogs. This growth will be identified during the master planning process, coming soon.

Beginning today, Friday, June 9th, a portion of the grassy area in front of the Kilkich Administration Building
and the “triangle” planter in the center of the roadway are being excavated in preparation of the rerouted
roadway.

WHAT TO EXPECT NEXT WEEK
Construction activities will continue with excavation and removal of the grassy and planter areas. You will
see sidewalks and curbs in the construction area also excavated and removed to prepare for the new
layout. Street light poles in the construction zone will also be removed to prepare for relocation and new
lighting.
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ROAD CLOSURES & DETOURS
Beginning June 5th, Mexeye Loop was
closed in the area highlighted in yellow
above. The road is expected to reopen
July 19th. Barricades are installed and a
detour is in place. The detour guides
traffic off Miluk Drive/Mexeye Loop
through the Kilkich Administration
Building parking lot.

Above is an updated map that includes a
pedestrian safety route. This route will
be in effect through this phase of the
project. The pedestrian route is near the
construction zone so please take care
while utilizing it.
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*Duplex residents will need to use gravel road 
for access during this time

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION EFFORTS
The environmental controls are being monitored throughout each day. The roadways will be swept and
cleaned each Friday before the weekends.
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SIGN UP FOR UPDATES
We strongly encourage you to sign up
for Construction Updates through Nixle!
TEXT keyword “BUILD“ to 888777.
Updates will be provided weekly
throughout the project.

PROGRESS PHOTOS:

Knife River removing the grassy and
planter areas and newly excavated
roadways.

WANT MORE?
Interested in more photos? Want to see
past updates? Check out the “Projects” tab
on the Coquille Indian Tribe website.
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